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Dear City Councilmembers,

 

Attached, please find a comment letter from the Housing Development Consortium in support
 of the CDBG Allocation for Ronald Commons. Thank you for your continued commitment to
 addressing affordable housing needs in Shoreline. Please don’t hesitate to contact me with
 any questions.

 

All the best,

Kayla

 

Kayla Schott-Bresler, Policy Manager

Housing Development Consortium of Seattle-King County

1402 Third Avenue, Suite 1230

Seattle, WA 98101

(206) 682-9541

www.housingconsortium.org
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